
From: Brent Nelsen <Brent.Nelsen@furman.edu>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/14/2014 10:33:35 AM
Subject: Re: ETV spreadsheet

Excellent! Thanks!

Brent

From: <Soura>, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
 
Date: Thursday, March 13, 2014 1:30 PM
 
To: Brent Nelsen <brent.nelsen@furman.edu>
 
Subject: RE: ETV spreadsheet
 
Resent-From: Brent Nelsen <brent.nelsen@furman.edu>


                John Carroll is calling the other three to confirm that they wish to be reappointed, so if they’re all interested, 
then we’ll get the clearances and paperwork started.  He or I will let you know where things stand as we continue to 
move along.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Brent Nelsen [mailto:Brent.Nelsen@furman.edu] 
 
Sent: Monday, March 10, 2014 12:32 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: Re: ETV spreadsheet
 
Christian,
 
That looks right. I had Martin and Kelso switched, but it's still four folks that will cycle off in June if not reappointed.
 
Thanks!
 
Brent
 

From: <Soura>, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
 
Date: Monday, March 10, 2014 7:17 AM
 
To: Brent Nelsen <brent.nelsen@furman.edu>
 
Subject: FW: ETV spreadsheet
 
Resent-From: Brent Nelsen <brent.nelsen@furman.edu>
 
                This is the list John pulled – Ted and I will talk about the appointments and one of us and/or John Carroll will 
get back to you.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
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Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Carroll, John 
 
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 4:23 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian; Pitts, Ted
 
Subject: ETV spreadsheet
 
attached
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